
I have a 700 BDL 7mm Remington Magnum year unknown 
Is ... 

Discussion Thread 

Response (Laura) 10/25/2002 
Dear Mr. Young, 
we apologize for the delay in response. Accor 
provided, your firearm was manufactured in 19 
Program is a voluntary program. You can vi 
this program through the front page of our 
1-800-243-9700. 

Customer (Roy Young) 
THIS IS 3RD REQUEST. PLEASE ANSWER!!!!! 

Subject to Protective v. Remington 
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